
 

 

 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 8:54 AM 
 
Subject: SUGGESTED 17% TRAIN FARE INCREASE ON JAN 2009 
 
Goodmorning Sir/Madam, 
  
My answer to the suggestion of 17% Train fare increase on Jan 2009 is a big NO!!!!. 
  
We cannot afford this anymore.  
  
The government should consider the people who is struggling very hard to cope with the high cost of 
living. 
  
I hope you will consider my answer. 
  
Thank you very much 
  
  
 


